
HB 1286 -- VITAL RECORDS

SPONSOR: Pike

This bill permits a parent of a homeless child, or a homeless or
unaccompanied youth, to obtain vital records at no cost. The bill
also enables an unaccompanied youth to be able to obtain a copy of
his or her own birth certificate without the consent or signature
of a parent or guardian.

This bill is the same as HB 1074 (2019).


